] WARNING: A Recall Election Will Take Money Away from Students!

As an elected official for the Pacifica School District, | have witnessed the financial challenges
that have plagued our district. Pacifica has consistently been the lowest funded district in San
Mateo County. In 2019, our budget was classified as “self-qualified,” which was a clear warning
that urgent action was needed to protect the future of our schools.

Since 2024, we've worked diligently with the county and through the Superintendent’'s Budget
Collaboration, receiving crucial guidance to ensure fiscal responsibility. The school board has
made tough decisions to address declining enrollment, budget deficits, and future
compensation. On February 12, 2025, we took actions o secure a sustainable future for ALL of
our students.

A recall election will only drain critical resources from our students. It will undermine the hard
work we’ve put in to stabilize the district’s finances and will divert attention from what truly
matters: the education and well-being of ALL our children.

With 20 years of volunteerism and leadership in Pacifica, | remain committed to our community.
| respect our democracy and will honor the outcome of this recall election, but our focus must
stay on ALL our students’ futunti_lj
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